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Education and International Affairs 

 

Notice Regarding Research and Training from June in the 2021 Academic Year 

 

In view of the state of emergency and infections in Tokyo, on May 27 the university issued a notice 

regarding how classes and instruction will be conducted from June 2021. 

Scheduled research and training will be managed as follows. We ask that you take suitable measures as 

needed.  

These arrangements are subject to change. Please respond accordingly after any new notices on how 

classes and instruction will be conducted. 

 

Subjects scheduled for in-person instruction in labs on campus 

Permission to proceed will be granted if your request (following the response level indicated for the 

relevant period, based on the May 27 notice) is approved. 

Research and training at the Field Science Center 

Permission to proceed will be granted if your request (following the response level indicated for the 

period, based on the May 27 notice) is approved after consultation with relevant stations, in accordance 

with virus-related restrictions and lifting of restrictions as published on March 12, 2021, on the Center 

website at https://www.kaiyodai.ac.jp/Japanese/academics/center/userinfo.html. Information on 

restrictions may be revised as the state of infection changes. Please follow the instructions given in the 

most recent information. 

Research and training on training vessels 

1.  Onboard training to obtain a marine technician’s license 

 Conducted to the extent possible, taking into account current campus and social conditions. 

2.  Other training 

 Currently postponed or canceled. However, regarding training that does not involve meals or short-

term stays aboard an anchored ship, please ask the relevant dean or director to decide on approval 

by submitting your plan as approved by the director of the Center of Marine Research and 

Operations, including approval to use the training vessel involved. The state of emergency currently 

applies to training on the Hiyodori and Yayoi. 


